Subject: Petition for Review

From: Walt Tuvell <Walt.Tuvell@gmail.com>

Date: 08/29/2018 05:57 AM

To: Judicial Conference <JCD PetitionforReview@ao.uscourts.gov>,
AOdb Internal Control and Audit@ao.uscourts.gov,

Internal Control and Audit@ao.uscourts.gov

This is to advise you that I have today (Aug 29 2018) submitted to the Judicial
Conference a Petition for Review of the Seventh Circuit's handling of Judicial
Misconduct Complaint No. 07-18-90037. It is available at http://judicialmisconduct.us
/sites/default/files/2018-08/]ConfPetition%3DWood.pdf, and is also attached hereto. (I
have also submitted it via U.S. Malil, and also by webform.)

PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS SUBMISSION! (I emphasize this,
because I've had problems with such notifications-of-receipt in the past.)

--- Walter Tuvell (PhD, MIT & U.Chicago, Math & CompSci -- hence, "not-a-crank")

--- http://JudicialMisconduct.US (esp., .../CaseStudies/WETvIBM#smokinggun and
environs)

*#k Contact me, publicly or privately (walt.tuvell@gmail.com). "Ask Me Anything." ***

— Attachments:

JConfPetition=Wood.pdf 130 KB
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